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SCHOOL DRESS CODE POLICY 

 

From the Principal’s Desk…. 

Dear Parents, 

The school strives to create an atmosphere that fosters academic excellence, personal 

growth, and social responsibility. To achieve this, we emphasize the importance of 

discipline and respect in all interactions, and at all times between school staff and 

parents. 

All parents and guardians are requested to follow the School’s Dress Code Policy 

when visiting the school, especially during pick-up and drop-off times. 

It has been noticed that some parents arrive at school wearing short pants, knickers, 

rubber slippers or night suits. As children learn by observing their parents, it is 

important for adults to present themselves in a smart and respectful manner. 

Dressing appropriately for different occasions sets a positive example for children 

and helps maintain the decorum of the school. 

It may also be noted that the entry into the school premises will ONLY be permitted 

if the parents are in the possession of the Parents’ Identification details. In case the 

parents fail to carry the Identification details during their visit to the school during 

PTMs, Important Events or other Activities, they will not be allowed entry into the 

school premises. 

Parents may note that the school’s decorum and discipline cannot be compromised, 

and we request parents to cooperate with school authorities to ensure the safety and 

security of all students. The staff on duty is directed to ensure compliance on the 

above stated points. 

 

The school appreciates the cooperation of all parents in helping to create a respectful 

atmosphere and in upholding the values of the school community. 
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